## Minister for Europe and International Development

Humza Yousaf MSP

T: 0300 244 4000 E: scottish.ministers@gov.scot



Christina McKelvie MSP European and External Relations Committee Convenor Scottish Parliament Edinburgh EH99 1SP

Your ref: Our ref: March 2016

Dear Christina,

I am pleased to inform you that the Post Study Work Steering Group has now published their final report. This can be found at:

http://www.gov.scot/poststudyworksteeringgroupreport

The report and associated documents provide a clear case for the reintroduction of a post study work route in Scotland. The report makes 10 pragmatic recommendations to help shape a future route and I hope that you will find much in the report with which you can agree.

**HUMZA YOUSAF** 



